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Comments: We have gone over all the options for the Glacier Visitor Center.  It is hard to choose which option is

best, but the most important consideration, we feel, is that there should not be motorized boats of any kind on the

lake.  The pristine beauty of the lake would be marred and it would be invasive to the animals that use the lake. 

 

Also, building a bridge over the river is another very invasive addition.  


